
COVELER & PEELER, P.C. 
Attorneys At Law 

Two Memorial City Plaza 
820 Gessner, Suite 1710 

Houston, Texas 77024-4298 

Phone 713.984.8222 
Fax 713.984.0670 

manley@coveler.com 

Via email to: LaceyP@brazoriacountytx.gov 

May 29, 2025 

The Honorable Matt Sebesta 
Attn: Lacey Powell 
237 East. Locust Street, Suite 401 
Angleton, Texas 77515 

Re:  Application for Extension for filing of Audit Report for Brazoria 
County Emergency Services District No. 2 

Dear Ms. Powell: 

This office serves as counsel to Brazoria County Emergency Services District No. 2. We 
are hereby submitting an application for the District pursuant to Section 775.082 of the 
Texas Health and Safety Code, for an extension of thirty (30) days for the filing of the 2024 
District Audit Report due by June 1, 2025. 

It is requested in conformity with the procedures of the Court, that this matter be placed on 
the agenda for an upcoming meeting of the Court.  The Auditor, KM&L, has indicated to 
the District that the 2024 District Audit will be completed and presented to the Board on 
June 2, 2025.  

Very truly yours, 

COVELER & PEELER, P.C. 

By: 
David J. Manley 

DJM/mw 

cc: Brazoria County Emergency Services District No. 2 
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